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Requesting that the Director of Human Resources present options for re-opening the police chief
selection process to allow for recruitment and additional applications using existing job qualifications.

RESOLVED, that the City Council requests the Director of Human Resources to appear before the
Council on March 16, 2016 to present options for re-opening the police chief selection process to allow for
recruitment and additional applications using existing job qualifications.
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